
From: Eugenie Stockmann  
Sent: Wednesday, 14 May 2008 5:25 PM 
To: Committee, ECA (SEN); Fielding, Steve (Senator) 
Subject: Drink Container Recycling Bill 2008 

Dear Mr Fielding 
 
We received you correspondence about the new Drink Container Recycling Bill 2008 and 
appreciate you sending us this information. 
 
We hereby send you our submission.  
 

-          Girl Guides WA supports to the Bill.  
 

-          Girl Guides WA acknowledge the environmental benefits of the Bill;  
 

-          and welcome the potential fundraising opportunity for community groups such as 
ours.  

 
 
Eugenie Stockmann 
Finance Officer 
Girl Guides Western Australia 
PO Box 780 Victoria Park 6979 
Tel (08) 9355 4586 Fax (08) 9355 4589 
www.guideswa.org.au 
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